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Nicola Glennie

From: Portlethen Community Council <portlethencommunitycouncil@gmail.com>
Sent: 04 October 2023 12:18
To: Planning
Subject: Re: Consultation for Application Ref No APP/2023/1717

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Good afternoon,  
 
Thank you for reaching out to the PDCC regarding this planning application. We appreciate being notified directly 
and given the chance to provide our comments. Following the PDCC meeting on Sept. 28th 2023, we would like to 
respond as follows: The PDCC neither object to nor support application APP/2023/1717. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Portlethen and District Community Council  
 

tor. 21. sep. 2023, 14:08 skrev <planning@aberdeenshire.gov.uk>: 
Please find attached important correspondence from Aberdeenshire Council, Planning and Economy Service. 
________________________________ 
This e-mail may contain privileged information intended solely for the use of the individual to whom it is addressed. 
If you have received this e-mail in error, please accept our apologies and notify the sender, deleting the e-mail 
afterwards. Any views or opinions presented are solely those of the e-mail's author and do not necessarily 
represent those of Aberdeenshire Council. 
 
Dh’fhaodadh fiosrachadh sochaire, a tha a-mhàin airson an neach gu bheil am post-dealain air a chur, a bhith an 
seo. Ma tha thu air am post-dealain fhaighinn mar mhearachd, gabh ar leisgeul agus cuir fios chun an neach a chuir 
am post-dealain agus dubh às am post-dealain an dèidh sin. ’S e beachdan an neach a chuir am post-dealain a tha 
ann an gin sam bith a thèid a chur an cèill agus chan eil e a’ ciallachadh gu bheil iad a’ riochdachadh beachdan 
Chomhairle Shiorrachd Obar Dheathain. 
 
www.aberdeenshire.gov.uk 
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